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Tēnā koe ,  
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 8 February 2024 requesting the following information: 
 
Total number of Earthquake prone buildings in Kāpiti Coast territorial 
authority, deadlines, expired notices, number of heritage buildings, apartment 
buildings council-owned buildings 

Officers checked our records and the national earthquake prone building register. 
They confirmed that there are currently 33 earthquake prone buildings in the Kāpiti 
Coast District. All these notices expire in 2033 and 2034.  

 
They also advised none of the current earthquake prone buildings have expired 
notices and none of the buildings are apartment buildings. Nine of the current 
earthquake prone buildings are owned by Council.  None of the earthquake prone 
buildings are heritage buildings. 

 
I hope I have answered your questions, otherwise please contact the Building Team 
Manager Steve Cody via e-mail steve.cody@kapiticoast.govt.nz if you have any 
further questions. 
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You also have the right to request the Ombudsman to review this decision. 
Complaints can be sent by email to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz, by fax to (04) 
471 2254, or by post to The Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143. 
 
Ngā mihi,  
 
 
James Jefferson 
Group Manager Regulatory Services 
Te Kaihautū Ratonga Whakaritenga 
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